
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cannindah Resources Limited (Cannindah) is pleased to announce that Minjar Gold have completed 

the first batch of ore haulage from the Piccadilly project, and commenced processing on Friday the 

20th of October 2017.  

Cannindah looks forward to continuing to develop the Piccadilly project’s potential. The current plan 

is to provide Minjar with more tonnage for processing in the coming months. Executive Chairman 

Tom Pickett stated, “We thank Minjar for their professional approach to the ore collection and 

processing. I was delighted to attend the Pajingo mine site at the invitation of Minjar on Friday 

morning to witness the first ore heading into the production plant.”  

The photos below show some of the ore being loaded from the ROM pad at Pajingo, sampling from 

the belt and ore being sent up the conveyor belt for processing. The company is excited to deliver 

this outcome for shareholders in such a short period of time after the commencement of the 

evaluation of the mining lease area at Piccadilly. The focus is now on both delivering more tonnes to 

Minjar, and developing the significant potential of the large exploration target area to the south of 

the mining lease. 
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Ore from Piccadilly at Minjar Mine Processing Site. 
From left: Elias Zobhgi (Pajingo Mine Metallurgist), Nathan Blair (Ord Minnett), Laura Logan (Pajingo Mine Mill 

Manager) and Tom Pickett (Cannindah Resources Executive Chairman) 
 
 

For further information, please contact: 

Tom Pickett 
Executive Chairman 
Ph: +61 7 3357 3988 


